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Fort Wayne Business Weekly - "Back To Basics:
Employee Handbook Compliance”

Adam Bartrom of the Fort Wayne office authored his regular column in the
Fort Wayne Business Weekly, "

." The article was published on Oct. 29 and addressed the
basics of updating employee handbooks.


http://www.fwbusiness.com/opinions/columnist/article_48bc8001-03b3-5e9d-9d78-c09c290bfbf9.html

